
 

 

Y O U R  V I E W S  A R E  I N V I T E D   
 

Global Energy Nigg Ltd. is seeking feedback as part of this pre-application 
consultation on a Major development proposal for  

Proposed development of a  Rolled Tubular Facility  

on land at former Nigg Oil Terminal facility, Nigg Energy Park, 
Nigg, Tain, IV19 1QY. 

This exhibition is one of two events to view the draft proposals for the 
development of the land. Please look at the information and drawings 
on display and discuss your views with the planning consultant and 
prospective applicants in attendance. 
 
You can give your comments over the page and continue on a separate sheet as 
necessary then leave them in the box provided today. Alternatively, you can send these 
in by email and post to the addresses given over the page.   

If you would like to be informed of the results of this consultation event you can give your contact details below.  

Name: 

Postal Address: 

 

 

Email address:  



 

 

Comments made will be accounted for in advance of finalising the proposals. 
You can leave your comments on the forms provided today or submit them by 2nd July 2025 via: 

 email to Yvonne.Macdonald@arthian.com or 

 post to Arthian Ltd, Willow House,  
Stoneyfield Business Park, Inverness, IV2 7PA 

All of the information is available on www.nigg.com  
PLEASE NOTE: No planning application has been submitted and your comments are only to Global 

Energy Nigg Ltd at this stage, not to The Highland Council.   
 

Comments: 

http://www.nigg.com

